o Liberty Utilities

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel

Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

October 31, 2017 o
WEPLT TNDLY T fa

Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: DG 17-141 Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities — Keene
Division
Winter 2017-2018 Cost of Gas

Dear Ms. Howland:

The second and third ordering clauses of Order No. 26,067 (Oct. 31, 2017) in the above docket
directed the Company (1) to “refile, as quickly as possible, its proposed COG rates with all costs related
to CNG removed and replaced with propane costs,” and (2) to “file bill impact analyses to show the
impact of these rates on customers, in a format similar to that used in its initial filing of September 15.”

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities — Keene
Division, and in compliance with the provisions of Order No. 26,067 quoted above, enclosed for filing is
an original and six copies of (1) revised tariff pages containing the Company’s proposed rates with
propane costs replacing all costs related to CNG (and including the FPO rate as proposed), and (2) the
associated bill impact analyses.

Note that the Company will treat this filing as the compliance filing that is typically required in
COG orders. Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan
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cc: Service List
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